
 

 

Media release 

Monday 20 May 2013  

 

Boil water notice lifted for Sheffield/Waddington Water 

Supply  
 

Residents connected to the Sheffield/Waddington water supply are advised they no longer need to 

boil water.  

 

The Council has received water sampling results showing that the water is clear of E.coli and is now 

safe to drink.   

 

The Council wishes to thank residents for their patience while the notice was in place.  

 

An information sheet with details of how to disinfect tanks is available on the Council website, 

www.selwyn.govt.nz, or people can contact the Council for information on how to do this on   

347 2800 or 318 8338 (Darfield area).   

 

Ends  

 

For more information, please contact: 

Murray England 

Selwyn District Council  

027 474 3034 

murray.england@selwyn.govt.nz 

 


